CR\20-2019
Sayers, Margery

From: hedturtle@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Heather Dalton
<hedturtle@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 12:58 PM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: We need a world-class complete streets law in Howard County

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the
sender.]

Dear Howard County Council,

Too many of our streets are not accessible or safe for walkers, cyclists, bus riders or people with disabilities. As a result,
it is dangerous and challenging for people getting to work and walking to school and for people with disabilities traveling
independently.

We need a world-class complete streets law that will require new developments and rehabbed public spaces to have
better, safer places to bike and walk. This law should follow national best practices to ensure we build streets for ALL,
not just cars.

| urge you to support and pass the kind of complete streets law we deserve.

Sincerely,

Heather Dalton

6540 Rice Ct Elkridge, MD 21075-5953
hedturtle@gmail.com



Sayers, Margery

From: kdhopwood@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of kathleen methric
<kdhopwood@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 12:46 PM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: We need a world-class complete streets law in Howard County

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the
sender.]

Dear Howard County Council,

Too many of our streets are not accessible or safe for walkers, cyclists, bus riders or people with disabilities. As a result,
it is dangerous and challenging for people getting to work and walking to school and for people with disabilities traveling
independently.

We need a world-class complete streets law that will require new developments and rehabbed public spaces to have
better, safer places to bike and walk. This law should follow national best practices to ensure we build streets for ALL,
not just cars.

I urge you to support and pass the kind of complete streets law we deserve.
Sincerely,

kathleen methric
5200 lichester Rd Ellicott City, MD 21043-7008 kdhopwood@gmail.com



Sayers, Margery

From: starzgaiano@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of M Starz-Gaiano
<starzgaiano@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 3:07 PM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: We need a world-class complete streets law in Howard County

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the
sender.]

Dear Howard County Council,

Too many of our streets are not accessible or safe for walkers, cyclists, bus riders or people with disabilities. As a result,
it is dangerous and challenging for people getting to work and walking to school and for people with disabilities traveling
independently.

We need a world-class complete streets law that will require new developments and rehabbed public spaces to have
better, safer places to bike and walk. This law should follow national best practices to ensure we build streets for ALL,
not just cars.

| urge you to support and pass the kind of complete streets law we deserve.
Sincerely,

M Starz-Gaiano
4213 Bright Bay Way Ellicott City, MD 21042-5924 starzgaiano@gmail.com



